
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim asks security leaders review their plans following Abu-
Ghuraib incidents 

Chairman Supreme Islamic Council in Iraq (SICI) Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim asked the security

departments to be aware of their responsibility and to review their plans to prevent future

similar incidents similar to recent Abu-Ghuraib incidents.
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His eminence published on his Facebook page on Monday 29, February 2016, ISIS desperate

attempted to attack western Baghdad areas, but encountered heavy losses and was defeated,

forwarding respects and solutes to our heroes in the military and police and Popular Forces who

never failed us.
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